
P&C Meeting Monday 7 September 2020 Summary 

 
Hello Everyone, 
  
The P&C Meeting held on Monday, 7th September covered a few topics, with particular 
emphasis on financial priorities. COVID-19 has had a significant, and detrimental, effect on 
fundraising opportunities for 2020. 
  
There were some ideas brought forward and voted on by the committee (50/50 raffle, 
cookie dough drive, crazy socks, pavers, dress up day, etc…) and a way ahead was discussed 
on implementing these.  
  
A Mini-Fete organised by Year 6 students is planned for Thursday  3rd December. This will 
be organised by students for students. 
  
There was a vote to provide funding for new iPads and laptop computers. The students can 
look forward to utilising more up-to-date equipment in the very near future. 
  
There was some other spending proposals that require further clarification. These will be a 
topic of discussion for action at the next meeting. 
  
The winter uniforms our students are wearing for the remainder of this term are quite 
warm, so it was agreed that during hot days the boys can wear shorts instead of long pants. 
This provides a climatically appropriate measure of comfort, similar to the girls’ uniform 
options in relation to socks or stockings with their dress. 
  
An idea for a Year 6 function in lieu of a farewell was for the hiring of a cinema for a movie 
day. This is currently under investigation and more details will follow, but for now the main 
things to consider are numbers, having a COVID Management Plan that works in 
conjunction with the venue, and transport to and from an agreed location (directly to the 
venue or the school).  
  
A year 6 Committee Meeting is being organised for the first week back in Term 4. Class 
Parent, Chantel Latu, will coordinate. 

 
The next P&C meeting will be held on Monday the 2nd November. 
  
Have a great day! 
  
Neil 
  
MPPS P&C 

President 
E:         president@mppspc.com 

W:       www.mppspc.com 

FB:       https://www.facebook.com/MPPSPC/?ref=bookmarks 
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